
Sewage Update: June 2017

WQTAG meeting

Rotoiti/Rotoma.  

Consent application lodged. Hearings are second week in July. 

Rotorua. 

Engagement to finalise the design of the earth contact beds is being led by the Cultural Advisory Sub-

committee.  The AEE and other supporting documentation prepared for the consent application are 

being finalised. A quantitative microbial risk assessment was carried and provides information on the 

level of UV required to meet the guidelines for unrestricted non potable reuse.   There will be further 

discussions with BOPRC around how a broad consent could allow for both the discharge to earth 

beds (outflow to Puarenga Bay) as well as allowing for and managing the availability of re-use water 

‘at the gate’.    The aim is for the consent application to be lodged before xmas. 
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